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September 17, 2025 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians,  
 

Pursuant to Nevada Law, schools obtaining ratings lower than three stars are required to 
provide notice of such to its stakeholders. Learning Bridge Charter Elementary School obtained a 
rating of one star for the 2024-2025 school year. We strive to provide the best education possible 
to our students. As such, we are working to improve this rating. You can find more details at 
https://nevadareportcard.nv.gov/DI/. Our middle school is rated 4-stars and continues to meet 
their academic goals each school year.  

 
Parents also have the right to be notified of other school options in our local area. These 

include David E. Norman Elementary School and McGill Elementary School. You can also find 
more information regarding these schools at the above link as well.  
 
​ We thank you for the support you give to Learning Bridge and the support you give to our 
students each day. We will continue working to improve our academic programs. We believe that 
focusing not only on academics but on behavior as well helps to make our school a place 
students want to attend. We will continue to work towards our academic goals as the year moves 
forward.  
 
​ If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (775) 293-8009.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
​
Amanda Campbell 
Principal 
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